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'Mathew Todaro' via SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Wed, May 8, 2024 at 8:19
PM

Reply-To: Mathew Todaro <mtodaro@verrill-law.com>
To: "cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>
Cc: Lauren Todaro <todarolk@gmail.com>

Hello Cape SBAC, 

 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication on the town's school building project. 

 

My wife Lauren and I live at 29 Broad Cove Road and have two children (8 and 6) in the Cape Elizabeth school
system.  We are writing to share our continued support for Option E as we believe it is the most pragmatic and
fiscally responsible choice for the town given its long-term return on investment. 

 

We plan to attend tomorrow's meeting with our children and hope to see you cast a vote that invests soundly and
wisely in their educational future. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Lauren and Mat Todaro

 

29 Broad Cove Road

 

Mathew J. Todaro PARTNER

Licensed in CT, MA, ME, and NH

Verrill Dana LLP

T 207-253-4932

https://www.google.com/maps/search/29+Broad+Cove+Road?entry=gmail&source=g
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mtodaro@verrill-law.com

http://www.verrill-law.com/mathew-j-todaro

 

 

This email and any attachment was sent from the law firm Verrill Dana, LLP. It may contain information that is
privileged and confidential. If you suspect that you were not intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as
soon as possible. Thank you.

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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